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Superintendent John Nittolo
Green Hills School
69 Mackerly Road

Greendell, N.J. 07839
RE: Resignation

Dear Superintendent Nittolo,

It is with very mixed feelings that I tender my resignation to you after working for the
Green Hills School for the past 11 years as the school’s Associate School Library Media
Specialist and part time Special Education Teacher. I appreciate all the opportunities I
was given while at the Green Hills School and it was a privilege (o have worked with
such outstanding educators and just great human beings. I will never forget the
compassion I was given by the entire staff and administration when my husband had his
life changing motorcycle accident in 2011. T will always recall the love and dignity I was
shown when I had my AVM (brain bleed) in 2013. Yes, Green is definitely a family.

I have sold my beloved home and relocated to Point Pleasant for an easier lifestyle. 1 will
be seeking employment at the shore, You will be contacted as a reference and I can only
hope that you would see me as favorably as I saw my experience at Green and give me a
good recommendation. Please do treasure and respect the teachers al our school because

we have some of the best educators in the state,

I am aware that Karen Bessin was working on her graduate degree to take over my
position, but instead she left for a school district much closer to her home. T can
recommend a certified school library media specialist who was previously a high school
language arts teacher. This media specialist is also a Green Hills School parent and she
began volunteering in our library at the end of this school year. I am confident in
recommending her for the position and I believe she would prefer to work for Green Hills
School instead of the high school where she presently works as a library media specialist.
Presently 1 have not secured employment at the shore so I can stay this Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday to help familiarize a person of your choosing with our sysfem
and procedures, All of my lesson plans are on the computer and are available for use by
my replacement. My curriculum is available along with my benchmarks. I apologize for
the short notice but the buyer presented with many problems causing the closing to be

delayed until August 24",

It has been my honor to have worked in a school such as Green Hills School. Be well my
friends!

Patricia-Ann Cofga



